
Notice of Motion to Moray Council on  
Wednesday 29 June 2022 
 
 
Cohesive, Cooperative and Collaborative Leadership  
 
Audit Scotland’s March 2022 reported noted “We remain disappointed that the strong 
cohesive leadership required from elected members is not yet being demonstrated 
[in Moray]. We once again underline that all elected members have responsibility for 
working constructively to fulfil the council’s statutory duty of Best Value and thus 
demonstrating that it is able to improve itself and the services and outcomes for the 
people of Moray.” 
 
This Council notes the reinstatement of Group Leaders meetings with senior officers 
in order to provide open communication, enhance scrutiny and aid decision making. 
We are committed to our duties and to improve life in Moray for all through 
cooperative and collaborative approaches.  
 
 
 
Proposed: Cllr McLennan 
 
Seconder: Cllr Van Der Horn 
 


